
Havelock Marina Information Update
Marlborough Community Vehicle Trust

The  MCVT  have  kindly  loaned  a  car  for  Sounds  residents  to  use  for  trips  into
Blenheim.  To book use of the car, please contact Ian Cameron (Lions volunteer) on
03 574 2558 ianc.cameron@xtra.co.nz at least 24 hours ahead of the time you will
need to use it. Please return the car fully refilled with 91 petrol. It’s available on a first
come, first served basis.  Please present your driver’s licence to Ian. When driving
within the conditions of your licence, the vehicle is  covered by MCVT’s insurance.
Please note, no drivers under the age of 25 are permitted. The car is automatic.

It is parked next to the Harbourmaster’s office at Pier C (see red circle in photo 
below).



Car parking at Havelock Marina

Marlborough Sounds Marinas will continue to assist permanent Sounds residents 
with parking for the next 12 months. The parking concession, the cost of which will 
be fully subsidised by Council, will be available to September 2023. It will entitle 
permanent Sounds residents to park as follows:

 (Off Peak) - May to September: in the main marina in “pay by plate” parks. 
 (Peak) - October to April, residents’ cars will need to be relocated to the gravel 

area near to the Compound B in Havelock (see yellow in photo below).

A maximum of 50 concessions will be issued on “first in, first served” basis. Terms 
and conditions apply. 
 
Sounds residents who wish to have their car parked in a more central area all year 
around are required to pay the $6 per day and park in the Pay by Plate area in the 
same way as bach owners and marina users.
 
Please contact Steve McKeown to apply for your parking concession on 03 574 2366
or 021 242 9165
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